To:

Tom Noonan

Dear Tom:

Thanks for setting aside some time next _______, November __ at ____ for our conference call regarding Forward Atlanta.  This will be a brief follow-up to your prior conversations with Sam Williams and your agreement to be part of the Campaign Cabinet for the funding effort.

My agenda will be:

1. Answer any questions you have about the program plans for the next 5-year cycle.

2.
Review your very limited responsibilities as a Campaign Cabinet member.

2. Discuss Internet Security Systems’ financial support moving forward.

In the last cycle, ISS committed $12,500 per year.  Our hope is that you will consider moving to $20,000 per year for a total new commitment of $100,000.

I have included our brochure for your review prior to our call.  It briefly outlines Forward Atlanta’s past success, future plans and leadership for the campaign.  If you need any additional information prior to our call, just let me know.  I can be reached at 404-586-8421 or rradcliff@macoc.com.

I will look forward to speaking with you on the ____.

Best regards,  RAR

Inman Allen

Dear Mr Allen:

Thank you for setting aside some time on _________ @ ___ for our conference call regarding Forward Atlanta.  Ivan Allen Co. has been a contributor for a number of years and we want to ensure your comfort level as we move into our next 5-year cycle.

My agenda will be:

1. Briefly review our successes of the past five years and our plans for the next five years.

2. Discuss Ivan Allen Co.’s financial support moving forward.

To make our time more efficient, I have included our draft brochure for your review prior to our call.  You will find highlights of key programs and achievements, a summary of our plans for the next 5-year cycle, and our leadership for the funding campaign.

If you need anything else, I can be reached at 404-586-8421 or rradcliff@macoc.com.

I will look forward to speaking with you on the ______.

Best regards,  RAR

